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Comments: I implore the Forestry Service to not remove the Heber Wild horses and work with wild horse

management groups to HUMANELY control the population of the herds through fertility control pzp rather than

expensive and inhumane removal.

 

The Heber Wild Horses are an Arizona treasure that we should be proud of not trying to eliminate down to such

low levels that they cannot be sustained. Please use the working model of the Salt River Wild Horse Group who

have been successful in controlling these herds in a humane way, working with wild horse management groups

on safe fertility solutions, forest management, and educating and informing the public which has created a loyal

following for these beautiful creatures. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration and please hold the publics comments in high regards to this situation

as we are proud of our Wild Horse herds, forests and open lands here in Arizona. I urge the Forestry Service to

find a way to work together and settle on a compromise with the Wild Horse Management Groups (which is not

this proposal) to create a healthy, sustainable life for the Heber Wild Horse Herds and surrounding forests. Let's

do what is best for both the land and the Horses- WORK TOGETHER and don't push this one-sided proposal

through!


